
The  Real  Life  ‘Desperate
Housewife’  Michaele  Salahi
Says Love with Journey Neal
Schon Is True

D.C. Housewives star Michaele Salahi tried to prove that true
love never dies.  Sadly, it was at the expense of her current
ex , Tareq Salahi.  Now, Michaele and Journey singer Neal
Schon have picked up right where they left off after the
rocker invited the reality star couple to his concert in
Virginia not long ago.  E! Online reports that the pair have
had a secret relationship via phone up until their recent
reunion, as the two had met nearly 15 years ago originally.
 The love-struck couple are excited to have finally revealed
the nature of their relationship to the media.  Schon
exclaimed, “I’m very happy, very happy after waiting for her
for 15 years.”  Salahi admitted to dating both Schon and her
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ex-husband back in the late 90’s.  However, after being
diagnosed with Multiple Sclerosis, she decided upon a more
settled lifestyle with her now ex.  The two both remember the
night of the concert as a whirlwind of emotions that ended in
Michaele going home with her husband out of respect, but then
packing up her belongings and heading out not even two weeks
later.

How do you prove you’re in love to family and friends?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s important not to try too hard when trying to make your
relationship  believable.   Everyone  has  different  ways  of
expressing love, so it should come off naturally:

1. Too much PDA: A lot of kissing and unnecessary touching is
not the best way to prove your love.  It makes it seem as if
you’re trying too hard.  A quick peck here and there is cute,
but try to keep your hands to yoursleves.

2. Body language: It’s is easy to know how a couple feels
toward each other by observing their body language.  Make sure
to lean into your partner when speaking to them.  A few coy
smiles and longing gazes won’t hurt either.

3. Declare it: Telling your friends and family that you love
your significant other is always a sure way to let them know
how you feel.  They may not be able to notice the subtleties
of love between you and your partner, but a verbal message
comes across loud and clear.

How do you prove your in love to your friends and family? Tell
us your story below


